
Fourth Grade 
Weekly Newsletter 

March 13, 2020 

Integrity:  “If you don't stand for 

something you will fall for            

anything.”         ― Gordon A. Eadie  

 

Reminders 

March 20:  Report Cards  

 

March 23-27:  Spring Break                                     

 Our Week of Learning 

 

Language Arts:  We are learning the final stanzas of 

“Paul Revere’s Ride.”  Please support your student by 

listening to them recite this fun but challenging poem.  

Latin:  This week we learned a new list of vocabulary 

words.  

History:  We are beginning our unit on The Constitution. 

It is full of big, important ideas!  Ask your child to      

explain the purpose of the government.  

Science:  Ask your students to identify the "mightiest 

chamber" and explain why it is named as such.  We are 

continuing our study of the circulatory system, delving 

into the topics of blood composition and blood pressure 

soon!  

Character Corner  

  Fourth Grade Team 

Dates to Remember 

 
 

Piper.Rafal@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Elle.Esbaum@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Elya.Martinez@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Bethany.Shuler@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Genice.Lehmkuhl@TheVanguardSchool.com 
 

Please make sure that you are keeping on eye on 

your child's uniform to make sure that they are 

continuing to meet dress code.  Be on the lookout 

for things like rips and tears, as well as clothing 

Health Closure 

Starting Monday, March 16, The Vanguard 

School will join El Paso County school districts 

in closing all school facilities for a period of 14 

days.  

This necessary action is an attempt to slow the 

spread of the COVID-19 infection.  The closure 

will last from March 16 through March 27, 

which includes our already scheduled Spring 

Break.  We will reassess the situation as we get 

closer to that end date, and decide if students and 

staff should return the week of March 30 as 

scheduled.  


